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15th September 2008
Service Announcement

Lehman Brothers International (Europe)

Clarification of Trading Profile
The London Stock Exchange (“the Exchange”) has been advised by Lehman Brothers International (Europe) that it will not be trading on Exchange until further clarification of its position.
Should you have any queries about this announcement, please contact either your account manager or the Exchange’s Market Supervision/Technical Information desks on the numbers set out below:

· Market Supervision: 
+44 (0)20 7797 3666 - option 1

· Technical Information:
+44 (0)20 7797 3939.

An archive of previously issued announcements is available in the “Technical Library” section of the Exchange's corporate website. (http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib).
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